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David Barron was quoted in SHRM discussing the possibility of mandatory vaccinations at work. To

encourage more widespread vaccinations, President Joe Biden has announced a paid-leave tax

credit to employers that provide full pay for any employee who takes time off to get a COVID-19

vaccination. "There is substantial pushback on mandatory vaccinations and passports, which has

culminated in numerous state executive orders and pending legislation," said David.

To read more of this article, click here.
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